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Dear Mr. Pettengill:

As we discussed on the phone today, Mr. Jerry Lucas, who has
been Radiation Safety Officer (RSO), for ANC's mill in the Gas
Hills, was terminated from the Gas Hills Project payroll
effective December 31, 1984. It was intended that John DeJoia,
Manager of Technical Services, would replace him but this was not
acceptable to TVA, as I explained. I have attempted to use Jerry
on a part-time or consulting basis but have been unsuccessful.

Please be assured that all monitoring, record keeping and
reporting will be done as called for in our Source Materials
License No. SUA-667 and some arrangement will be made for a
R.S.O. in the very near future.

If you have any questions or concerns, please let me know,
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